
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s on offer this coming summer? 

The Best Summer Ever team is delighted to announce that there will be summer holiday scheme this year.  

To keep us all safe, we can’t run the summer scheme in the usual way, so we will provide families with: 

• activity kits to use at home, including sports, arts and crafts, cooking kits and more; 

• emergency food parcels; 

• access to online activities and group activity sessions; 

• activities in parks and open spaces, if social distancing allows, and 

• some schools will run summer programmes. 

 

If you are interested, what do you need to do? 

To register your child/children and find out more, please click on the link below. 

https://network.streetgames.org/newcastles-best-summer-ever-participant-registration-form 

If you are not able to access the form, please contact your child’s school which might be able to help OR 

text us on 07520631540 

 

How will it work? 

The plan is to drop off activity kits and things to do over the summer on your doorstep. Usually, these kits 

will be delivered by community groups. 

Some activities will be provided online. Families without internet access should let us know as we are 

setting up local Wi-Fi access systems. 

Where there are activities in parks and other outdoor venues, social distancing rules will be strictly 

adhered to. 

https://network.streetgames.org/newcastles-best-summer-ever-participant-registration-form

